
 
 

c 

 

 

National Respectful Relationships 

Education Expert Working Group 

Communique: Meeting 9, 22 August 2024 

The National Respectful Relationships Education Expert Working Group met for the ninth time on 
Thursday, 22 August 2024. The meeting was chaired by Patty Kinnersly, CEO of Our Watch, with 
attendance from expert members and representatives from the Australian and state and territory 
governments, the National Catholic Education Commission, and Independent Schools Australia. 
 
Members were advised that the Minister had approved reappointment of Patty Kinnersly as Chair 
until 30 June 2025. 
 
Members were provided with the opportunity to share updates on progress of delivery of the 
Consent and Respectful Relationships Education measure. 
 
 
The next meeting of the working group is scheduled for Friday, 22 November 2024.  
 


